
 

NOTICE REGARDING EXTENSION OF TIME 

FOR SUBSCRIPTION OF RIGHTS SHARE 
 

This is for information of the honorable shareholders of 

Bank Asia that the Securities and Exchange Commission 

vide their letter no. SEC/CI/RI-69/2011/782 dated 

November 02, 2011 has extended the time for 

subscription of Rights Share of the Bank upto 17th 

November, 2011. 

 

Dated: Dhaka 

 November 03, 2011 

 

 
Corporate Office: Rangs Tower (2nd to 6th Floor) 

68 Purana Paltan, Dhaka-1000 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


